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Dear ISPN Members,

Kathy Kuehn, ISPN Executive Director since 2013, has notified the
ISPN Board of her retirement as of December 31, 2018. 

The Board welcomes Jessica Retzlaff as ISPN Executive Director
as of January 1, 2019. Jess has been with The Rees Group, ISPN’s
management company, for several years working with volunteers of
professional societies. She spearheaded ISPN’s new website and
has worked with the ISPN Conference Committee the past two
years on the abstracts, annual conference program, and continuing
education application. 

Jess brings an extensive background in education, project
management, instructional technology, and curriculum development
to ISPN. She earned a Bachelor of Science in Elementary/Middle
School Education from University of Wisconsin-Whitewater and a
Master’s in Instructional Technology from Cardinal Stritch University. 

Jess is passionate about lifelong learning and helping organizations
define their vision and strategic direction to successfully move
forward. 

Please join the Board in thanking Kathy for her hard work and
commitment to ISPN over the years and welcoming Jess in her new
role as Executive Director. We wish Kathy all the best in her
retirement. The Board expects a smooth transition. We remain
committed to ISPN’s values and goals, and look forward to what’s to
come. If you need assistance with ISPN-related issues after the first
of the year, please contact Jess Retzlaff at:
jretzlaff@reesgroupinc.com, 608-443-2463, ext. 153.

Sincerely,

The ISPN Board of Directors 

Kathy Kuehn

Jessica Retzlaff 
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